
 

Expressions
of Interest
South Quay Shed, Whitstable Harbour
Canterbury City Council invites Expressions of Interest from 
experienced individuals, businesses and other organisations 
interested in leasing and operating the proposed converted retail/
leisure quayside warehouse known as The South Quay Shed at 
Whitstable Harbour. 

The building will have a total floor area of 800m2 consisting of a 
large central multi purpose courtyard, with individually constructed 
shipping container units for use as mixed retail, leisure, restaurant and 
community space. 

For information please visit whitstableharbour.org

Additional details are available to view on www.kentbusinessportal.org.uk  
where the council asks interested parties to complete and return an 
expression of interest form to gather further research. 

Expressions of Interest are required to be submitted electronically via 
the Kent Business Portal by no later than 12 noon on 4 January 2019.


